
 ATTENTION 
POMERANIAN OWNERS 

The Canine Genetics Laboratory at the University 
of Georgia is conducting a genetic study of 
Alopecia X in Pomeranians. We need both 

affected and healthy Pomeranians to 
participate! 

 

Scan the QR code or visit: 
https://uga.questionpro.com/pomalopeciax 

to take our online survey! 
 

For questions or information about 
participating, please contact 

Dr. Tori Rudolph at tori.rudolph@uga.edu 
 

https://uga.questionpro.com/pomalopeciax

